September 21, 1967

The Planning Board met on the above date in the Selectmen's
Office.

Present weve Byron Bulteyfield, Chairman, Howard Humphyry,
Harold Grant, Stanley Tenney, Charles Gilmore and Mildved
Dudley with Robert Caughey as our guest.

A lengthy discussion was held ve: the sub-division plan presented
by Hillsboro which we have studied to some extent in the past.

A suggestion was made that we combine Articles B & C. in
Proposed Sub-Division Regulations Section III.

The question was vaised whethey or not a college or preparatory
school would constitute a sub-division. The decision was negative.

Section Il Final Plat and Failure to Take Action approved as written.
Section IV. B, suggested that this be changed from 40' 10 50'.

Bob Caughey will get -information for us from Keene ve: their
Trailey Ovdinance,

Section IV E. Byvron Buttevfield will get an opinion on this article
and advise us at the next meeting.

It was decided to discuss ""zoning’ at our next meeting to be held
on Octobeyr 19,

Meeting adjourned at 9:30 P, M.

After the meeling a discussion was held with Bob Caughey about the
advisability of taking up zoning rathev than to puvsue the Trailer

Ovdinance further.
Drodicd Rretloe,

Secretary




